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Dear Colleagues: 
 
Zonovate (recombinant Factor VIII, [standard]) was introduced to the Canadian Blood Services’ 
Plasma Protein and Related Products (PPRP) Formulary in April 2022 following the 
Recombinant Request for Proposal (RFP). Due to the lack of demand, it has been removed 
from the Canadian Blood Services’ (PPRP) Formulary.  
 
As a result, Zonovate vial sizes (1000IU and 2000IU) have been removed from the Factor 
Concentrates and Other Plasma Protein and Related Products Order Form and the eFormulary. 
Zonovate is not available to order. 
 
Please share a copy of this customer letter with healthcare professionals at your hospital who 
might be interested in this information. 
 
This customer letter can also be viewed at www.blood.ca in the “Hospital Services” section.  If 
you have questions about this letter, or if you require it in an accessible format, please contact 
your local hospital liaison specialist. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Andrea Moore, 
Director, Supply Chain Planning 
 

 


